
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Parent Information Event with Dr Chris Hillier: Anxious Children 
 
Do you have a clingy child? 
Do you struggle to get them to leave you? 
Do you struggle to get them to school? 
Do they have a meltdown to regain control of a situation? 
Do they struggle with their emotions? 
 
If so they may be dealing with some anxiety.  
 
We would like to invite you to attend a parent information afternoon with our school 
Educational Pyschologist. 
 
When? Tuesday 16th May 2023 
Time?   2pm 
Where? The Glade 
 
Dr Chris Hillier will be coming into school to work with parents and deliver some 
powerful information that will support you as parents when navigating some tricky 
situations. We will explore strategies and support for you and your child and explain 
what is really going on for them during these anxious moments. 
 
I do hope to see you there, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Whitlock (Head of Inclusion) 
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